From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

To: "Blaney, Karolina"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; "stucker@blm.gov"
Subject: RE: RDX 21-32 - initial C-141
Date: Tuesday, January 3, 2017 9:26:00 AM

RE: WPX Energy Inc. * RDX 21-32 * 30-015-40642 * 2RP-4041
Karolina,

| have included a scanned copy of the signed Initial C-141 Remediation Permit along with an
attached Conditions of Approval. The OCD tracking number for this event is 2RP-4041.

Thank you,

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD — Artesia District Il

811S. 15t Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963

Fax: 575-748-9720

From: Blaney, Karolina [mailto:Karolina.Blaney@wpxenergy.com]

Sent: Friday, December 16, 2016 2:29 PM

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD <Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; 'stucker@blm.gov' <stucker@blm.gov>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal. Weaver@state.nm.us>

Subject: RDX 21-32 - initial C-141

Attached is the initial C-141 for the RDX 21-31 produced water spill.
Thank you,

Harolina Blaney
Environmental Specialist

WPX Energy

Office: (575) 885-7514

Cell: (970) 589-0743
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com
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From: Blaney, Karolina
Sent: Friday, December 09, 2016 3:40 PM
To: 'Patterson, Heather, EMNRD' <Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us>; '‘Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD'

<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; 'stucker@blm.gov' <stucker@blm.gov>
Subject: RDX 21-32 spill notification

Good afternoon,

Here is my Friday spill notification:

This morning WPX had a produced water spill at the RDX 21-32 well pad. APl 30-015-40642; K-21-
26S-30E. The cause of the spill is mechanical failure of the stuffing box. Estimated 12 bbls was spilled
at the wellhead. The spill migrated south of the pad onto the lease road and impacted a small area
of vegetation west of the road. Approximately 5 bbls of fluids were recovered. The C-141 report will
be submitted by 12-28-16. In the meantime, please let me know if you have any questions or
concerns.

Thank you and have a great weekend,

Hanolina Blaney
Environmental Specialist

WPX Energy

Cell: (970) 589-0743
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com
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